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Announcements for Aug.14, 2022
2:00 pm English Mass

Before Mass:

1. The 30" Anniversary Thanksgiving Mass will be celebrated on Sunday,
September 18 at 12:00 noon. Blessing of the anniversary couples will be held
during Mass. A celebration dinner will also be held at the NKS Banquet Hall on
the same evening. Tickets at $60 each are available for sale in the church lobby
starting on Saturday, Aug.27 at 3:30pm. Parishioners and their family and
friends are encouraged to be present at both events.

2. Our Youth Ministry will be participating in World Youth Day next summer
2023 in Lisbon, Portugal. All students and young adults aged 18-35 are
encouraged to join. If anyone is interested or is looking for more information, we
will be holding an Information Night on Saturday, Aug 27 at 8:00pm in the
church.

3. Catholic Cemeteries & Funeral Services of the Archdiocese of Toronto will be
celebrating the Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed in-person on Wednesday,
August 17 at 7 p.m., Masses throughout Greater Toronto Area and Barrie will be
held for the souls of the deceased buried at our Catholic cemeteries. More
information can be found on the poster.

4. Our Parish will be collecting donations for Canadian Missions today. Please
use the special envelopes available in the pews and give generously. Thank you.

5. Next Sunday, representatives of the Eastern Canada Chinese Catholic Living
Camp will be holding an info session and bake sale at the foyer after every mass
and accepting donations to help fund for this year's retreat on Labour Day
weekend. Please show your support!

For more news & information,
please visit the Parish website.



